
After a surgery complication left me with some difficult problems the past two years, I’ve been
contemplating all of the things in my life I took for granted before surgery.  

In this new awareness, I started writing down and paying more attention to the everyday blessings in
my life, not wanting to make the same mistake twice.  

The Schweitzer Chapel is something else we may take for granted at times.  What would happen if we all
saw our unique Chapel with fresh eyes and appreciated it anew?  

What if we took 45 minutes on our Saturdays at the mountain this season to pause and worship in
community?  What impact would that have on our minds, hearts, and souls?    How would that add to
the richness of our experience at this special mountain we get to call home?  Or
what if you told the Youth Leader in your church or parish about the 
opportunity they could have to host a weekend retreat for kids at the Chapel?   

The holidays are a time of WONDER.  Let’s bring that wonder into our
everyday experience, recognizing the gifts right in front of us, including the 
Schweitzer Chapel.  Please consider joining us for Christmas Eve, and 
again at our Saturday services this season. We’d love to see you!  

With peace + joy!  
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HOW TO DONATE TO THE SCHWEITZER CHAPEL

VENMO:   @schweitzerchapel

PAYPAL:   treasurer@schweitzerchapel.com

MAIL:        BOX 55   Ponderay, Idaho 83852

                    Make checks out to: Schweitzer Chapel 

20% of the donations on Christmas Eve will go to the Bonner County Foodbank

THANK YOU TO OUR 

BOARD MEMBERS:

Brad + Janice Baldwin

Mark + Mary Brinkman

Erik + Krista Gilbert

Lori Frank Joy

Scott + Michele Magnuson

Bob + Susan Stiger 

Contact the Innovia Foundation for Schweitzer Chapel Endowment Information 

FOLLOW US ON INSTAGRAM

@schweitzer_mountain_chapel

Regular Chapel services begin Dec 28 for Catholic Mass +
January 4th for non-denominational services.  Both will

continue every Saturday during the ski season

Non-Denominational Service:  3:30pm

Catholic Mass: 4:30pm

Three Jesuit priest from Gonzaga University will be rotating through this season

What’s Going On At The Chapel?  

Join the Schweitzer Chapel Email List To Find Out!


